
To:   Historic Preservation Commission 

From:   Michael Kyne, Planner Coordinator, Historic Preservation 

Subject:  Staff Item – Revision to HAWP #35/13-20AA for 5 Grafton Street, Chevy Chase 

(Contributing Resource, Chevy Chase Village Historic District) 

Date:   October 28, 2020 

 

Background:   The application for a building addition and alterations was approved at the 

September 9, 2020 HPC meeting. 

 

Proposal: The applicants propose the following revisions to the previous proposal: 
  

• Only three of the four approved dormers at the north side (rear) 
will be constructed. The westernmost (leftmost, as viewed from 
Grafton Street, and rightmost, as viewed from the rear) has been 
removed from the proposal. 

 
Recommendation: Staff recommends approval of this Staff Item. 

 

HPC Decision:  
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